
 

 

SNK/ANNOUNCEMENT 

30 November 2018 

 

 

Snakk Media Trading Halt 

Snakk Media Limited (NZX Code: SNK) (Snakk) has requested a trading halt from 
NZX. 
  
Snakk’s directors are considering the future of the company and its financial position, 
and are urgently reviewing a number of options.  In light of this review, Snakk is not 
in a position to be able to release its preliminary results announcement or interim 
report today as required by the NXT Market Rules. 
  
Snakk’s directors will provide a further update to the market as soon as possible 
following the outcome of this review. 
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